











Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

Friday 8th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

After the Easter break, Year 6 children will need to ensure they have their P.E. kit in school **every day**. They should bring it on the first day of term and it can be left in school. This will continue until the end of the year.

This change will allow Year 6 to practise the skill of getting changed quickly for P.E. as they have not done this in school for two years. Being able to change and get to the next lesson promptly is vital as they transition to secondary school.

Our school P.E. kit is <u>a white t-shirt, navy shorts and trainers.</u> A navy hoodie or jumper is also useful to have if the weather is cooler. Football kits and other colours are not permitted. Please name every item before they pack it in a named bag.

Thank you for your support with this.

Yours sincerely,

N Hams

Mrs N. Harris Deputy Headteacher